
 
 
 

15 January 2018 

 

Please be advised of two early closure days next week: 

Monday 22 January at 3.00 pm for the Year 9 Parental Consultation and Thursday 25 January at 

12.30 pm in preparation for Open Night. 

 

                

                             

WE Thompson 
Headmaster 
 

 


